BULLETIN



www.eastbentleighps.vic.edu.au

Phone 9570 3525

Email: east.bentleigh.ps@education.vic.gov.au

Term 4/ Week 5: 3rd Nov. 22

SCHOOL VISION: East Bentleigh Primary School provides a rich, inviting, child-focused environment ensuring that all students feel safe and stimulated. Our students are able to achieve their full academic, creative and social potential, equipped for the challenges of lifelong learning. Students develop into healthy and confident individuals, actively contributing to the world in which they live.

At East Bentleigh Primary School we are committed to child safety.

Hello everyone,

How quickly the year is flying by. I hope that many families were able to take a mini break, despite the wet weather over the Melbourne Cup holiday weekend, especially given Monday was a student free day for our students.

Planning 2023 - Thank You

Much work has been going on behind the scenes in order to prepare our classes and programs for 2023, and whilst we are part of the way there, we are not yet in a position to announce all classes and their teachers. I hope to include that all important information in a subsequent newsletter.

Thank you to those parents who have been kind enough to let us know that they will be moving to another school next year due to a house move, move interstate or overseas. It really does help us in this all-important planning time so we can make the best decisions possible to support all our students in 2023.

Class Placements 2023

This is the final announcement for parents to email the school if you have a particular request for consideration prior to teachers starting the process of organising students into the 2023 classes. Please ensure that if you do have a request, it is received no later than midday on Friday 11th November. Please note that we are not able to consider information received after this date as once class lists are made up, they are extremely difficult, if not impossible, to change. Our school processes are most comprehensive and professional with decisions always made in the best interest of our students

<u>We are NOT able to take requests for particular teachers</u> as staffing for the following year is not finalised until much later.

Late or Absent

A reminder to parents that if your child is late to school they will need to come via the office to collect a late pass. This will avoid any unnecessary messages about your child not being in class. If your child is absent from school, please notify via your Compass App with a brief reason, i.e. unwell, holiday, personal reason etc. If you are planning an extended holiday for the end of this year that also includes the beginning of the school year in 2023, please send an email to the school and we will schedule it on Compass for your child.

Remembrance Day Appeal

We are selling a range of poppies for the Bentleigh RSL to support their Remembrance Day Appeal – 11.00am on 11th November. The prices range from \$2.00 - \$5.00. Our school captains will be selling these at recess time each day.



Until next time......Maria Shearn - Principal

